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Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Year 1 Trip to Troopers Hill: Monday 12th May 2025  

 

Year 1 have been enjoying their topic this term, learning about ‘Going Green’. As part of our 

geography lessons, we will be going on a trip to Troopers Hill on Monday 12th May, to learn about 

the local environment. 

We will be leaving after the morning register (8.50am) and will be walking (returning before lunch 

time which starts at 12.15pm). Please make sure your child is wearing school uniform, sensible shoes 

and a coat in case it rains.  

We are in need of parent/carer helpers who have had a DBS check completed by school, so that the 

trip can go ahead. If you are able to help, please let your child’s Class Teacher know. 

We look forward to an exciting trip! 

Kind Regards 

 

Mrs Tiley & Miss Beverstock 

Year 1 Team 
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